
Mars Planet Foundation 
April 18, 2017 

 

Members present:  Dr. Pettigrew, Wyatt Lee, Holly Wetherholt, Jackie Fennel, Dayle Ferguson, Becky 

Brown, Rita Dorsch, Vicki Zaccari, Cara Schultz 

Members absent:  Bonnie Weaver, Carol Knox, Linda Romito, Caileigh Seskey, Nicole Summers, Alex 

Chipps 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Pettigrew at 6:30. 

 

• The academic banquet will be May 10th, 2017.  Please email the High School and respond 

accordingly.    

 

• The Mars Planet Foundation is seeking a guest speaker for the banquet.  The speaker will 

receive a $500.00 stipend for speaking to be paid the night of the event. 

 

• The Scholarship Committee and board members evaluated essays and selected a winner for The 

Mars Planet Foundation Scholarship, and The Kean Scholarships. 

 

• Dr. Pettigrew will be meeting with the Athletic Boosters,  PTO, Foundation, or any other School 

Affiliated Organization regarding the Banner Program.  The meeting will be May 23rd @ 7:00 in 

the High School LGI room.  A notice will be sent to the above organizations and an example 

banner will be available for viewing. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30. 

Minutes Submitted by Holly A. Wetherholt 

The Next Mars Planet Foundation Meeting is May 23rd @ 6:00 in the board room of the administration 

building.  Please note time change. 


